
Pestle Weed College of Information Technology, Dehradun 

The College Fete of B.Ed. 3rd Semester (2022-24) at Pestle Weed College of Information Technology took 

place on 31st May 2024, creating a vibrant and enjoyable atmosphere for students and faculty. Held in the 

multipurpose hall, the event featured stalls offering a variety of South Indian, North Indian delicacies, 

Mocktails, and delicious Chaat items, alongside engaging Games. This remarkable fete brought the college 

community together in a joyful celebration, making it a memorable occasion for all. 

   

   

   



   

                                          


